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John Kuenstler of the Los Angeles office was quoted in a Dec. 14 Society
for Human Resource Management (SHRM) article, “How Will California’s
New Governor Approach Workplace Bills?” regarding governor-elect
Gavin Newsom’s potential impact on California workplace laws. The
article discussed the incoming governor’s priorities and the potential for a
more employer-friendly environment.
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https://www.shrm.org/resourcesandtools/legal-and-compliance/state-and-local-updates/pages/california-new-governor-gavin-newsom-workplace-bills.aspx

